
 

 

 

 

Information about some of the things we will be learning in the  

week beginning 6th September 2021 

 

We had a wonderful week last week! It was lovely to welcome the children into Reception and 

begin getting to know them. Everything went very smoothly and the children settled very 

quickly and enjoyed exploring the classrooms and the garden area.  

 

Thank you to all of you for being so patient and waiting whilst we welcomed 

each child and dismissed at the end of the day. This really helped us get off 

to a good start and both the staff and children will become quicker at this! 

                      

 

 

 

 

     

           

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year R 

WEEKLY LEARNING    

P.S.E.D (Personal, Social and Emotional Development) 

We will continue to learn about the different areas within the classrooms 

and where we can find and put away resources. These will include the craft 

area, mark making area, math area, snack table, small world and block play, 

painting area as well as dough and malleable area. As you can see there is 

lots to learn and this is just inside! 

We will start to learn about the speaking and listening expectations when 

we work in a group. Sometimes this will be in a small group and sometimes 

this will be in our whole class group.  

 

 

 

Maths 

We will continue to establish the 

routine of the day through the use 

of our visual timetable so that the 

children begin to understand what 

will happen next and when it will 

lunch time! 

 

 

Literacy  

We will be reading the story Hairy McLairy 

from Donaldson’s Dairy and trying to find 

pairs of words that rhyme like hat and cat. 

RE 

We will begin the topic ‘Myself’ and learning 

that our names are special to us. We will learn 

that our school mission statement is ‘I am 

special in God’s eyes’ and talk about why we are 

all special.  

We will draw a picture of ourselves and write 

our names. 

Physical development 
We will practising making the 

following shapes O X / \ + when we 

paint and draw.  

 

Our PE days:  

RS Tuesday and Thursday 

RJ Tuesday and Friday 

Please come to school in PE clothes 

instead of uniform on these days 


